
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, City Manager 

DATE: February 23, 2021 

RE: Authorizing Budget Transfer – Amendment No. 2 to Contract No. 20-
07, Design of Berth III New Mooring Dolphin and Bollards, PND 
Engineers, Inc. 

At its meeting of March 5, 2020, the City Council adopted a motion approving 
Contract No. 20-07, Design of Berth III New Mooring Dolphin and Bollards, between the 
City of Ketchikan and PND Engineers, Inc. of Seattle in an amount not to exceed 
$163,000. At its meeting of May 7, 2020, the City Council directed staff to instruct PND 
Engineers, Inc. to take the design to 100%. At its meeting of May 21, 2020, the City 
Council adopted a motion approving Amendment No. 1 to the contract in an amount not 
to exceed $110,000 for 100% design. 

The motion detailed below was prepared at the request of Acting Port & Harbors 
Director Mark Hilson, who asked that it be placed before the City Council for 
consideration at its meeting of March 4, 2021. If adopted, the motion provides for 
approving Amendment No. 2 to Contract No. 20-07 in the amount of $16,000 for 
additional permitting work. The rationale for the amendment is detailed in Mr. Hilson’s 
transmittal memorandum and requires no elaboration on the part of my office. I concur 
with the Port & Harbors Director’s recommendation. 

Since no appropriation was included in the 2021 General Government Operating 
and Capital Budget for the additional permitting work, a budget transfer of $16,000 from 
Appropriated Reserves of the Port Enterprise Fund will be required. 

Mr. Hilson will be attending the City Council meeting of March 4, 2021, in order to 
address any questions and/or concerns that Councilmembers may have.   

A motion has been prepared for City Council consideration. 
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RECOMMENDATION 
 

 It is recommended the City Council adopt the motion approving Amendment No. 
2 to Contract No. 20-07, Design of Berth III New Mooring Dolphin and Bollards, between 
the City and PND Engineers, Inc. in an amount not to exceed $16,000, increasing the 
total contract amount to $289,000; authorizing a budget transfer of $16,000 from 
Appropriated Reserves of the Port Enterprise Fund to the Port Department’s Berth III 
New Mooring Dolphin and Bollards capital account; and directing the City Manager to 
execute the amendment on behalf of the City Council. 
 
Recommended Motion: I move the City Council approve Amendment No. 2 to Contract 
No. 20-07, Design of Berth III New Mooring Dolphin and Bollards, between the City and 
PND Engineers, Inc. in an amount not to exceed $16,000, increasing the total contract 
amount to $289,000; authorize a budget transfer of $16,000 from Appropriated Reserves 
of the Port Enterprise Fund to the Port Department’s Berth III New Mooring Dolphin and 
Bollards capital account; and direct the City Manager to execute the amendment on 
behalf of the City Council. 
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